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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the United Nations and United Nations
system organizations ensure the effective participation of indigenous peoples at
the Food Systems Summit in 2021, as well as at all the related processes
conducted in advance thereof and thereafter, including the pre-summit to be held
in Italy from 19 to 21 July 2021. The food systems of indigenous peoples support
sustainability and care for the environment and generate healthy foods important
for the eradication of hunger and the achievement of the Goals.

Comments

FILAC: with support from the PFII, Abya Yala Forum, Indigenous Peoples at FILAC,
held a side event on indigenous food systems as transformers of the world.
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